#### Revision Grade 11 - First report

#### Language function

#### 1. Read the following:

She will take an umbrella as it could rain heavily there.

#### Which of the following BEST expresses probability?

A. it is far a way to . B. it is possible

C. it is agreeable to . D. Hold on. I will be back in a minute.

#### 2. Read the following:

She might buy some presents for the family before she goes.

#### Which of the following best expresses probability?

A. I agree with you. B. I think I'll leave now.

C. I don't have enough time. D. it is probable to bring good ones.

#### 3. Read the following:

#### Your friend suggested going out tonight.

#### Which of the following BEST expresses an opinion?

A. Katara has beautiful cafes B. No one hates surfing the net

C. It is possible to rain tomorrow D. In my point of view, it is a good idea.

4. Read the following.

Your brother is offering to either give you some money or take you with him to the park.

#### Which of the following best expresses preference?

A. Certainly.

B. Could you explain that to me, please?

C. I would rather take the money. D. How do you feel about it?

5. Read the following.

Your parents suggest an indoor activity to do at the weekend, but you are not interested.

#### Which of the following best expresses preference?

A. Certainly. C. Could you explain that to me, please?

B. I would rather go to the sea. D. I am an indoor person by nature.

#### 6. Read the following.

#### Your teacher asked you about your opinion about the school' party.

#### Which of the following best expresses opinion?

A. OK. Let me fill you in.

B. I think it was amazing.

C. Very true D. I disagree with you.

Five eggs the size of Ping-Pong balls crack open as the tiny desert tortoises inside break through the shells, the two-inch-long babies immediately crawl off in search of flowers and grasses to eat. These animals may be newly hatched, but they already have survival skills that will allow them thrive in their harsh, sizzling-hot habitats.

- 2 Desert tortoises live in the deserts of the southwestern United States and northwestern Mexico. During the summer, ground temperatures in parts of their range can hit 140 F. To beat the heat, desert tortoises use their strong forearms and tough nails to dig underground burrows where they can hide from the sun. Some of these tortoise tunnels are up to 32 feet in length. And the burrows can get pretty crowded. As many as 25 desert tortoises might bunk together in one shelter.
- 3 The animals also dig grooves into on the ground's surface to catch rainwater. After a storm, they'll return to these holes to slurp up the water that's collected inside. Once it's had good drink, a desert tortoise can go up to a year without requiring fresh water again. The reptile stores the water it has consumed in its bladder and can later absorb the liquid when it needs to hydrate.
- 4 Despite sometimes hanging out in burrows together, desert tortoises are pretty solitary. And sometimes when males come across each other, they 'll fight to establish dominance. The fighting may use horns on their chests to try and knock each other over. The contest ends when one animal flips the other on its back. The losing tortoise can turn right side up by moving its body back and forth until it turns over. But after that, the tortoise knows who's boss. Sounds like a tortoise's shell isn't the only thing about it that's tough!

#### 1. What type of writing is the above text?

A. narrative

- B. persuasive
- C. informational
- D. argumentative

#### 2. What is the purpose of the text?

A. To state the habitats of desert tortoises

- B. To narrate the story of a desert tortoises
- C. To give some information about desert tortoises
- D. To persuade the reader to search for desert tortoises

#### 3. Which one of the following statements is not mentioned in paragraph 4?

A. The way that the fights ends.

B. Their males usually have fights.

C. Losing tortoise tries to turn over.

D. Winner tortoise feeds on the loser one.

#### 4. According to the text, what is the original habitat of desert tortoises?

A. Asia

B. Africa

C. North America

D. South America

The 1st thing The 2nd thing		1
2		
	agraph 4, why do the desert tortoise male fight? What body parts do the	≀use ¬
Reason		
Body part		
7. What technique your answer.	e does the writer used in the above text? Give one piece of evidence to su	ppor
Technique		
Evidence		
support your ansv	features has the writer used in the above text? Give one piece of evidence ver.	
Feature		_
Evidence		
Feature		
		4
Feature Evidence		

5. According to paragraph 2, what do the desert tortoise use to beat heat? Mention two things.

1 Newspaper headlines in Qatar often point out that traffic has become a serious problem in Doha! (2) With the large number of vehicles on the road, it takes ages to cover the shortest of distances, especially during the rush hour. (3) That situation may change, however, in the near future thanks to the proposed Qatar Metro Network that will connect people living in different parts of the country. (4) Metro which is an underground, or largely underground railway system, exists in cities like Paris, Bangkok and Washington, D.C.

2 The objective of the transport master plan for Qatar is to develop a reliable public transport system in the country. Also, <u>it</u> aims at completing a railway network that connects the entire country. The plans have been prepared by a European company and a Qatari firm, according to sources in the construction industry. The work is being supervised by Qatar's Urban Planning and Development Authority.

3 The full plan including the construction agenda and details of the contracts became available after June 2009. According to the original **agenda**, the project was to be completed in 2015, but this plan was completely reconsidered because the whole project is supposed to take a longer time as this kind of metro is mainly underground.

4 The Doha metro network is estimated to cost \$36bn. It is planned to be built in phases and will become one of the most modern railway networks in the world. It will have four lines, namely the Red, Green, Gold and Blue metro lines, with an overall length of 300km and 98 stations. It is planned that in the first stage, the metro network will cover the 30 km stretch from Lusail megaproject to the New Doha International Airport at an estimated cost of 1.65 billion dollars.

5 Looking at the larger picture, The four lines of Doha metro will link all the major locations of the city such as the Education City and West Bay, Lusail urban development area, Doha airport, the business and conference centre, and the 2022 FIFA World Cup stadiums. The railway lines and infrastructure will be through tunnels, overhead railways and at the ground level.

#### 1. What is the purpose of the above text?

- A. To persuade the reader to use the Metro.
- B. To inform the reader about Qatar Metro.
- C. To discuss the pros and cons of traffic.
- D. To narrate a story about traffic.

#### 2. What type of writing is the above text?

A. narrative B. persuasive C. informational D. argumentative

3. What is the text MAINLY about?

A. Transport means B. Traffic problems

C. Doha Metro D. construction industry

<b>4. Which so</b> A. (1)	entence has	an IRRELEVANT B. (2)	T detail in pa C. (3)	ragraph (1)	) <b>?</b> D. 4)
A. (1)		D. (2)	C. (3)		D. 4 <sub>1</sub>
A. maste			"It" in parag railway netw construction	ork	fer to?
		<b>of 1.65 billion d</b> d and Green me	-	agraph (4)	refer to?
B. the co	st of the wh	ole railway netv	work project		
		t stage of the m			
D. the co	st of the ne	w trains needed	for the proj	ect	
7. Which o	f the follow	ing is <u>CLOSEST i</u>	n meaning to	o the under	lined word in paragraph (3).
A. list	B. diar	y C. jo	urnal	D. sched	ule
8. What ha	ppened to t	the original plar	ո? Explain wl	hy?	
What happe	ned				
Why					
Objective 1 Objective 2					
Objective 2					
Γ	cations wii	l Doha Metro lii	nk together:	- iviention t	wo.
Location 1					
Location 2					
	echnique do ur answer.	es the writer u	sed in the ab	oove text? (	Give one piece of evidence to
Technique					
Evidence					
	anguage fea ur answer.	tures has the w	riter used in	the above	text? Give one piece of evidence t
Feature					
Evidence					

1 A lot of people, especially young people, go through the day without having breakfast. Many people believe that it is not necessary, or they say that they do not have time for that and begin their day with no meal. I believe that everyone should eat breakfast before going to their activities. The purpose of this paper is to show the importance of breakfast, especially for students.

2 The first reason why you should eat breakfast before going to school is for your health. When you skip breakfast and go to school, you are looking for a disease because it is not healthy to have an empty stomach all day long. It is very important to have a meal and not let your stomach work empty. All you are going to get is gastritis and many problems with your health if you do not eat breakfast.

3 Another reason for eating breakfast is that you need food to do well in your classes. Your body and your brain are not going to function as good as **they** could because you have no energy and no strength. When you try to learn something and have nothing in your stomach, you are going to have a lot of trouble succeeding. Many people think that they should not eat because they are going to feel tired, but that is not true. Breakfast is not a very big meal, and on the contrary, you are going to feel tired if you do not have breakfast because you have spent the entire previous night without food.

4 The last reason to have breakfast every day is that you can avoid diseases if you eat some breakfast in the morning. If you do not eat, you are going to get sick, and these diseases will have a stronger effect on you because you are going to get sick easier than people who have breakfast every day.

5 You have to realize that breakfast is the most important meal of the day, and you cannot skip it without consequences for your health, your school and your defense mechanism. It is better to wake up earlier and have a good breakfast than run to school without eating anything. It is time for you to do something for your health, and eating breakfast is the better way to start your day.

#### 1. What type of writing is the text?

A. narrative B. functional C. persuasive D. argumentative

#### 2. Which of the following reasons is not mention in the text?

- A. Escaping breakfast affects your health. B. Escaping breakfast affects your weight.
- C. Escaping breakfast affects your education. D. Escaping breakfast affects your concentration.

#### 3. What is the purpose of paragraph 4?

- A. to help students study their lessons
- B. to help students catch diseases
- C. to encourage students to have breakfast
- D. to explain the function of liver in the body

#### 4. What does the underlined pronoun (they) in paragraph 3 refer to?

A. liver and nose B. body and brain C. body and kidney D. liver and stomach

#### 5. What is the effect of missing breakfast on your brain and body?

A. They have more energy. B. They do their function bad.

C. They do their function good. D. The function of the brain stops.

nave your breakfast  tudents should eat breakfast.  Students shouldn't eat breakfast.  be benefits of having breakfast? Mention two benefit  t important meal of the day? Find evidence from the
tudents should eat breakfast. Students shouldn't eat breakfast.  e benefits of having breakfast? Mention two benefits of having breakfast? Mention two benefits of having breakfast? Find evidence from the benefits of the day?
Students shouldn't eat breakfast.  be benefits of having breakfast? Mention two benefits timportant meal of the day? Find evidence from the
Students shouldn't eat breakfast.  be benefits of having breakfast? Mention two benefits timportant meal of the day? Find evidence from the
e benefits of having breakfast? Mention two benefits benefits of having breakfast? Mention two benefits benefits as a second of the day? Find evidence from the day?
t important meal of the day? Find evidence from th
ne negative effects of not having breakfast? Mentio
ne negative effects of not having breakfast? Mentio
ne negative effects of not having breakfast? Mentio
ne negative effects of not having breakfast? Mentio
nage used in this essay? Mention two of them
sed in this essay? Mention two of them

# Vocabulary Collocations

win	earn	gain
a race	money	speed access
a game	a salary	weight
a match	one's living	experience

					<u> </u>	
1. How does Al	i		_his <u>living</u> ?			
A. earn	B. gain		C. win			
2. I'm on a diet	because I	don't w	ant to	any n	nore <u>weight</u> .	
A. earn	B. gain		C. win			
3. I'm surprised	d he's losing	g. Jack u	isually	any	game.	
A. earn	B. gain		C. win			
4. The car bega	n to		spe	<u>ed</u> as it went d	own the hill.	
A. earn	B. gain		C. win			
5. How much <u>n</u>	<u>noney</u> do y	ou		in your n	ew job?	
A. earn	B. gain		C. win			
6. You need a p	assword to	·	ac	<u>cess</u> to this site	•	
A. earn	B. gain		C. win			
employ		يوظف	on benefits		out of work	ين عمل
				1 11 1 1 1		

employ	يوظف	on benefits	الدعم	out of work	بدون عمل
make ends	يوفر ضروريات	job cuts	فصل من العمل	holding a	يعقد اجتماع
meet	الحياة			meeting	
sum	مبلغ	get fired	يفصل من العمل	trade	تجارة
intern	يعمل كمتدرب	staff	طاقم عمل		

work	employ	benefit	fired	meet	
1. In a tov	vn that already	has a high num	ber of unem	ployed men and women living on	
this is the	worst news th	is year.			
2. 'I don't	want to get		_ and be out	t of work.	
3. My fath	ner was out of	a	t the time, s	so we struggled, obviously.	
4. Can't w	/e	_ someone as an	assistant to	help with all this paperwork?	
5. How ar	e we going to r	nake ends		?	
meeting	interned	cuts	picture	only so much	
6. If you c	ould try to	how diffic	cult life was i	in those days, you'll understand more.	
7. I think	they're holding	a	on Friday to	decide who gets the promotion.	
8. There a	re only	time in you	r working da	ay - you cannot possibly do all the work.	
9. How m	any people we	re	in concentra	ation camps during World War II?	
10. The ca	r giant announ	ced 5,000 job		_ at its UK plant.	

set sb straight	win-win	sum	trade	staff	
11. Two new memb	ers of	started	in our office th	nis month.	
12. Flexible working	hours are a	situatio	n for employer	s and employ	ees.
13. Huge	of money are	spent on nation	al defence.		
14. I had to set him	straight about w	hat really happer	ned.		
15. The country's tra	de in manufactu	red goods has ex	panded in the	last ten years	i.

accused of	يتهم ب	blamed for	يلوم على	divided	مقسوم
criticising	ينتقد	share(food)	يشارك	distribute	يوزع
reward	مكافأة	medal(gold - silver)	ميدالية	game(comp.)	لعبة
prize	جائزة	competition	مسابقة	race(bike)	مسابقة

accused	criticising	blamed	share	divided	distr	ibute	
1. He	h	er of stealin	g the ring				
	me.				say?		
3. She	her brothe	er for missin	g the ferry	because h	e had left	their tickets	s at home.
4. Do you wa	nt to		_ a pizza?				
					e station?	)	
	year is						
	food and then				oor.		
	eve Jack					hone.	
reward	prize	medal	compe	etition	game	race	
9. He won a s	ilver		_at the las	t Olympics.			
10. There is a	£1,000		for a	nyone who	gives info	ormation tha	t will help the police
catch the crin	ninal.						
11. Karim wo	n first		in the rac	e.			
	ant to play a co				school?		
	holding a					scientist.	
	e in second pla				?		

leisure (time)	وقت فراغ	pastime	هواية، تسلية	spectators	مشاهدین
occupation	مهنة - وظيفة	fan	مشجع (فريق)	audience	عهد
leap year	سنة كبيسة	time zone	منطقة زمنية	Annual	سنوي
membership	عضوية	Punctual	دقيق في المواعيد	weekly	أسبوعيا

		bership occupation	-
	spectators	audience Punctua	l weekly
1.	What is the cost of one-year	at your g	ym?
2.	His favourite	is playing volleyball.	
3.	He doesn't have much time for	now that he	e has started a new job.
4.	Now that he's not working, Gra	andpa's main	is fixing things for friends.
5.	Thewas	great at last night's play.	
6.	Martin's an Arsenal	, like his brother.	
7.	There were 30,000	at the game.	
8.	Your appointment is at 6 p.m. I	Please try to be	<b>_</b>
9.	Maryam is such a(n)	student. She is never l	ate.
10	). She writes a fas	hion column for the Evening Star	idard.
		Prefixes	
	non	un	in
	- refundable	- fair	- decisive - formal
	- smoking - stop	- expected	- experienced
	- smoking - stop non un	- expected in	- experienced
T	non un	in	
	<b>non un</b> his is a smokin	<b>in</b> g room, so please put out your ci	garette.
. S	<b>non un</b> his is a smokin	in	garette.
2. S lo	non un his is a smokin he spent hours working on her e w mark for it.	<b>in</b> In g room, so please put out your ciessay so she thought it was	garette fair that she got such
2. S lo 3. S	non un his is a smokin he spent hours working on her e w mark for it.	<b>in</b> g room, so please put out your ci	garette fair that she got such
l. Sl lo s. Sl se	non un his is a smokin he spent hours working on her e w mark for it. he's usually so decisive, s cond thought.	in  Ig room, so please put out your ciessay so she thought it was  Iso it was quite a surprise when sh	garette fair that she got such e bought two tickets without
l. Sl lo s. Sl se l. T	non un his is a smokin he spent hours working on her e w mark for it. he's usually so decisive, s cond thought. here's no need for you to wear	in  Ig room, so please put out your ci  Sessay so she thought it was  So it was quite a surprise when sh  a suit; it will be an formal m	garette fair that she got such e bought two tickets without eeting.
2. Sl lo 3. Sl se l. T 5. W	non un his is a smokin he spent hours working on her e w mark for it. he's usually so decisive, s cond thought. here's no need for you to wear When John started working here	in  Ig room, so please put out your ciessay so she thought it was  Iso it was quite a surprise when sh	garette fair that she got such e bought two tickets without eeting.
2. Sl los se l. T s. W	non un his is a smokin he spent hours working on her e w mark for it. he's usually so decisive, s cond thought. here's no need for you to wear When John started working here re than I do.	in  If room, so please put out your citessay so she thought it was  If it was quite a surprise when shall a suit; it will be an formal mand, he was young and	garette fair that she got such e bought two tickets without eeting experienced . Now he knows
2. Si lo 3. Si se 1. T 5. W mo	non un his is a smokin he spent hours working on her e w mark for it. he's usually so decisive, s cond thought. here's no need for you to wear when John started working here re than I do. you change your mind about go	in  If room, so please put out your citessay so she thought it was  If it was quite a surprise when she a suit; it will be an formal mand, he was young and	garette fair that she got such e bought two tickets without eeting experienced . Now he knows
2. Si lo 3. Si se i. T 5. W mo 5. If	non un his is a smokin he spent hours working on her e w mark for it. he's usually so decisive, s cond thought. here's no need for you to wear when John started working here re than I do. you change your mind about go k as the tickets are re	in  g room, so please put out your ci essay so she thought it was so it was quite a surprise when sh a suit; it will be an formal m , he was young and  ping to the football match, you wefundable.	garette fair that she got such e bought two tickets without eeting experienced . Now he knows on't be able to get your money
2. Sl los lose lose lose lose lose lose lose	non un his is a smokin he spent hours working on her e w mark for it. he's usually so decisive, s cond thought. here's no need for you to wear When John started working here re than I do. you change your mind about go k as the tickets are re fter two days of almost s	in  g room, so please put out your ci essay so she thought it was  so it was quite a surprise when sh a suit; it will be an formal m , he was young and  ping to the football match, you we efundable. top expected rain, we had a sunr	garette fair that she got such e bought two tickets without eeting experienced . Now he knows on't be able to get your money
2. Sl los lose lose lose lose lose lose lose	non un his is a smokin he spent hours working on her e w mark for it. he's usually so decisive, s cond thought. here's no need for you to wear When John started working here re than I do. you change your mind about go k as the tickets are re fter two days of almost s	in  g room, so please put out your ci essay so she thought it was so it was quite a surprise when sh a suit; it will be an formal m , he was young and  ping to the football match, you wefundable.	garette fair that she got such e bought two tickets without eeting experienced . Now he knows on't be able to get your money

Choose the correct answers:	
1. He a lot of experience during his apprenticeship.	
A. won B. made C. earned D. gained	
2. Andrew is a waiter and meets many people in his of work.	
A. line B. circle C. end D. career	
3. Living in the city centre living in the suburbs.	
A. beats B. wins C. gains D. succeeds	
4. How can I gain to this website? I want to read an article on it.	
A. network B. contact C. opportunity D. access	
5. I don't like playing tennis with Fred. He every match we play!	
A. wins B. succeeds C. gains D. succeeds	n wi a m a a l
6. He's such a good manager that since I met him, I have a lot of expo	erience:
A. beat B. won C. gained D. succeeded	dont
7. I've just started a part-time job, so I can earn some while I'm a stu A. time B. access C. money D. experience	uent.
A. time B. access C. money D. experience	
8. I got really upset when Alice me of lying. A. accused B. blamed C. shared D. distributed	
9. When I'm at the beach, my favourite is searching for seashells.	
A. leisure B. free C. pastime D. career	
10. We gather food and then we it to the poor.  A. distribute B. divide C. cook D. share	
11. I'm the only one the boss asked to stay and work overtime again. It's so  A. inexperienced B. unfair C. indecisive D. unclear	<b>:</b>
12. Sami and Ali are good swimmers. They've been swimming for almost a(n)	
A. leap year B. era C. century D. decade	·
13. Your appointment is at 6 p.m. Please try to be	
A. annual B. punctual C. formal D. actual	
14. She performed well in theand she will be a great singer.	
A. proposal B. audition C. committee D. department	
15. I can't believe Tom me of stealing his smartphone.	
A. accused B. blamed C. criticized D. told	
16. The of the author waited patiently in line for an autograph.	
A. Fans B. Spectators C. Participants D. Audience	
17. The of the football match were cheering happily.	
A. fans B. spectators C. participants D. audience	
18. The of the concert were listening carefully.	
A. fans B. spectators C. participants D. audience	
19. I got really upset when Aliceme of lying.	
A. rewarded B. accused C. blamed D. shared	
20. The man received a for returning the lost wallet.	
A. medal B. prize C. reward D. salary	
21. This is such a difficult board	
A. competition B. game C. fun D. leisure	
22. Please, your lunch with me. I forgot to bring mine.	
A. divide B. share C. distribute D. cut	
23. Can you pleasethese books among the other students?	
A. share B. divide C. distribute D. cut	
24. She won a goldat the London Olympics.	
A. reward B. medal C. prize D. award	

# <u>Grammar</u>

# (present simple & present progressive)

Circle the corre	ct answer:		
1. I usually	to the	beach on Friday.	
A. go	B. is going	C. went	D. will go
2. She always _	he	er room.	
A. cleans	B. is cleaning	C. cleaned	D. will clean
3.What J	ohn	_ at the moment?	
A. does / do	B. are / doing	C. is / doing	
4.1	_ sitting down at	the moment.	
A. am not	B. are not	C. is not	
5.They are	their co	oats today.	
A. puts	B. put on	C. putting on	
6. She	the pl	ants every morning.	
A. waters	B. is watering	C. watered	D. will water
7. Ahmed usua	lly	_a magazine.	
		C. reads	
8. Ahmed often	l	English stories.	
A. reads	B. is reading	C. will read	D. read
9. I usually	foo	otball.	
A. Plays	B. Play	C. Played	D. will play
10. My father s	sometimes	to work.	
A. drive	B. drives	C. will drive	D. drove
11. Aisha often		her room.	
A. clean	B. cleans	C. cleaned	D. is cleaning
12. They always	s	fish for lunch.	
		C. ate	D. is eating
13. Ahmed usu	ally	_his father.	
A. help	B. helps	C. helped	D. will help
14.I am	_ a sandwich nov	N.	
A. eats	B. eating	C. not eat	
15.I am busy rig	ght now. I	breakfast.	
A. have	B. am have	C. having D.	am having
16. Why	sunglasses	? It's cloudy today.	
		aring C. do you wea	
17	a really	good book at the mo	oment.
	_	C. I reading	
a big order fron		ard at the moment b	ecause his company has just received
a DIK UTUET ITOT	II CIIIIId.		

### Present simple & present progressive

### **Correct the verbs between brackets:**

1. My sister(wash) the dishes right now.
2. Ahmed (live) in Qatar with her sister.
3. Fortunately, recycling(become) more popular nowadays.
4. I(take) an English course this month.
5. Ali(learn) business this year.
6. The earth (rotate) around the sun.
7. I can't talk right now. I (drive).
8. Ahmed(have) I shower at the moment.
9. I(go) to school by bus every day .
10.Wevisit) London with some friends next month.
11. Ali's train (leave) at 6pm.
12. She usually (walk) to school.
13. Every Sunday we(go) to see my grandparents.
14. We(play) Monopoly at the moment.
15. He(wear) a t-shirt and shorts today.
16. Hamad (cycle) 30 km every day.
17. Mona (do) her homework at the moment.
18. My parents(shop) right now.
19. He usually(get up) early in the morning.
20. You (see / not) her every day.
21. The baby(sleep / not) at the moment.
22. I(read / not) a book now.
23. He (watch / not) the news every day.
24(she / eat) dinner at the moment?
25. Today, I(meet) my grandfather for lunch.
26. Water (boil) at 100' Celsius.

# Present perfect

1. We have lived in	this place	2010.		
A. since	B. for	C. ago	D. in	
2. So far, we	5 cc	ountries.		
A. visit	B. have visited	C. has visited	D. visited	
3. We				
_	ned B. have	•		
_	D. has	_		
4. Dan				
		=	D. am having	
			and will not give up	
A. tries	B. tried	B. has tried	C. nave tried	
Correct the verbs	s between bra	ckets:		
3. We not	(to take)	this test before.		
4. Have you		(eat) lunch	yet?	
5. You		_ (not study) Frenc	h for ten years.	
6. They		(be) in London	for six months.	
7. She		_ (not / play) baske	etball before.	
8. We	(to I	earn) English for or	ne hour.	
9. Tommy no	t	(to save) his mo	oney for eight years.	
10. Nidia	(1	o run) in the race f	or six minutes.	
11. He	(travel) to	o Paris since 2005.		
12. We have Lived	(	lived) in Qatar for 7	years.	
13. They have	(study)	English for 2 hours.		
14. She	(c	lean) the floor rece	ently.	
15. We(not /see) hi	m since 19	990.		

### **Comparison**

### **Choose the correct answers:**

1. July is the month of the year.
A. hot B. as hot C. hotter D. hottest  2. This is thetree in this park.
A. high B. as high C. higher D. highest
3. November is than September.
A. cold B. as cold C. colder D. coldest
4. Peter is the runner at school.
A. good B. as good C. better D. best
5. This task is the(difficult) in the test.
A. difficult B. as difficult C. more difficult D. most difficult
Correct the verbs between brackets:
1. January is (cold) month of the year.
2. Andrew is (fast) runner on the team.
3. This car is the(expensive) here.
4. My mobile is(expensive) than yours.
5. Online reviews are(useful) as asking friends about products.
6. I read online reviews(carefully)as he does.
7. The coat was just(warm) as it looked.
8. Your car is(cheap) than mine.
9. I drive (carefully) than my husband.
10. In my opinion, a deer moves (graceful) of all the animals.
11. The politician spoke (loud) than was necessary.
12. This apartment is(convenient) of all the apartments I have seen.
13. When we travel, my suitcase is always (heavy) than my husband's.
14. A turtle moves(slow) than a rabbit.
15. My computer is (fast) as the newer models.
16. I like milk (good) than coffee.
17. Magazine ads are (effective) as newspaper ads.
18. The Nile is (long) river in the world.
20. Switzerland is one of (rich) countries in the world.
21. People in Africa are the (poor) in the world.

### Writing

- 1. Write about your dream job.
- 2. Write an announcement to be put on the noticeboard announcing that English department is seeking talented students to participate in different activities like debate, translation competition and so on.

Write an opinion ar	ticle about your	favourite job.		

#### **MY DREAM JOB**

Who doesn't think about his future job? All of us aim to make our dreams come true. We only live once, so why not live a dream life?

What comes to your mind when you hear the word "officer"? I think, I would like to become an officer. In my opinion, it is the perfect job for living. It is the noblest job in the world.

First of all, I like working with people. I find police to be a very rewarding job. In addition, it pays high salary and has some benefits.

Secondly, the job doesn't come easily, it needs hard working. Firstly, I have to get a university degree. Secondly, I should have training courses and long studies.

Thirdly, I need to have an excellent communication skills, computer skills and creative ideas. Furthermore, I need to be cooperative and patient. Also, I should learn how to solve any problem face me.

To sum up, I believe that I am the perfect one for the job. I will never give up my dream and I am going to make it real.

Writing Write an announcement about selling a product.
<del></del>

Write an announcement about a sport event which will take place in Lusail, next Friday. Your announcement should include the facilities and rewards of the race.

\_\_\_\_\_\_

#### Are you interested in sports events?

Good time to all of you. There is a great chance. You are invited to attend an exciting sports event which will take place in Lusail, next Friday.

**Activities:** there will be many activities like the long running race and playing football matches.

<u>Facilities:</u> there is a bus will be ready to pick up all the participants from Doha to Lusail. Also, you can accompany your friends.

**Rewards:** the winner will be given Al-Ameer cup.

This sport event is only championship for winning and losing something, but it teaches you value of life.

Please send a letter of interest to: <a href="https://www.ssss@gmail.com">www.ssss@gmail.com</a>

For further information call 888888888.

My best wishes. Thank you very much.